
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ELEVENTH JUDICIAL DISTRICT COURT and 

 LAKE TOWNSHIP JUSTICE COURT 

VISITOR RESTRICTIONS  

EFFECTIVE MARCH 16, 2020 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

To minimize exposure to COVID-19 and avoid disruption to critical court 

functions, the Eleventh Judicial District Court and Lake Township Justice Court 

have imposed visitor restrictions at the District Court. 

 

Effective immediately, the following persons shall not enter the District Court 

Building: 

1.  Persons who have traveled to any countries with the last fourteen (14) 

days for which the CDC has issued Level Three (3) travel health notices, 

including, as of the date of this notice: China, Iran, South Korea, and the 

European countries listed here (Austria, Belgium, Czech Republic, 

Denmark, Estonia, Finland, France, Germany, Greece, Hungary, Iceland, 

Italy, Latvia, Liechtenstein, Lithuania, Luxembourg, Malta, Netherlands, 

Norway, Poland, Portugal, Slovakia, Slovenia, Spain, Sweden, 

Switzerland, Monaco, San Marino, Vatican City, England, Scotland, 

Wales, Northern Ireland, and the Republic of Ireland.  The list is subject 

to change by the CDC. 

 

2. Persons who reside or have had close contact with someone who has 

traveled to any of those countries within the last fourteen (14) days; 

 

3. Persons who have been asked to self-quarantine by any doctor, hospital, 

or health agency; 

 

4. Persons who have been diagnosed with, or have had contact with, 

anyone who has been diagnosed with the coronavirus; 

 

5. Persons with apparent symptoms of COVID-19, such as fever, severe 

cough, or shortness of breath. 


